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Dear Martin 
 
Freedom of Information Act Request 
 
I am writing in response to your e-mail of the 14th November 2024. Your request has been 
processed using the Trust’s procedures for the disclosure of information under the Freedom 
of Information Act (2000). 
 
Requested information:  
I am completing a project looking at the size of NHS trusts with the region. Please could you 
provide me with the following information if held.  

1. Please can you confirm if there are any plans for new bedspaces to be created within 
your trust in the next five years? This can be either proposed at a discussion point or 
a more formal stage of the decision process. I would like to capture new treatment 
areas or areas that would offer both day or overnight bed spaces. If so, please could 
you record the proposed site and an estimated number of additional beds to be added 
per year. Any example response would be as follows 

2025 - example general hospital 20 bed 
2026 - example wing 45 beds 
2027 - example new site 30 beds 
 
North Staffordshire Combined Healthcare NHS Trust currently has no plans to 
extend our main Mental Health hospital (Harplands Hospital). 
 

2. Please can you confirm if there are any proposed new theatres planned to be created 
within your trust in the next five years. Please use the example format highlighted in 
Q1. N/A 
 

3. Please can you confirm if any of your current bed spaces or theatres are planned to 
be moved into a new building or area in the next 5 years. Please use the example 
format highlighted in Q1. N/A 

4. If questions 1-3 have highlighted a response that confirms new facilities, please could 
you confirm which organisation has been authorised to lead on the work if the project 
has reached the stage of awarding. N/A 

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for an internal 
review of the management of your request. Internal review requests should be submitted 
within two months of the date of receipt of the response to your original letter and should be 

 
Nicola Griffiths 

Deputy Director of Governance  
North Staffordshire Combined Healthcare NHS Trust 

Lawton House 
Bellringer Road 

Trentham 
ST4 8HH 

 
Reception: 0300 123 1535 
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addressed to: Dr Buki Adeyemo, Chief Executive, North Staffordshire Combined Healthcare 
Trust, Trust Headquarters, Lawton House, Bellringer Road, Trentham, ST4 8HH.  If you are 
not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply directly to the 
Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at: 
Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 
5AF. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Nicola Griffiths 
Deputy Director of Governance  
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